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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates to Rogers City High School – Close Up Washington 

Rogers City, MI—Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) recently contributed $100 towards the 
Rogers City High School Close Up Washington program. Close Up Washington is a program that allows 
high school juniors and seniors to travel to Washington D.C. and New York City for a week of learning. 
On this trip, students have a chance to look behind the scenes at the way our government works and 
what they can do to help shape the future.  

AAACU is proud to support our current students and future leaders in their educational endeavors.  

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the state of 
Michigan. As of December 31, 2024, AAACU provides service to 47,873 members with total assets equal 
to $861,392,450.  
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